


Letter from the Bussines Manager,

Halloween is the month where children are given a free pass 
to have and share all the candy their little hands can grab.  
A short walk in the neighborhood, a cute costume, a knock 
on the door and a loud “Trick or Treat?” call is all what’s 

KAS campus is decorated with a myriad of Halloween 
decorations with intricate designs including massive 
pumpkins welcoming the spooky day. 

The American Halloween tradition of “trick-or-treating” 
dates back to the early All Souls’ Day parades in England. 
During the festivities poor citizens would beg for food and 
families would give them pastries in return for their promise 
to pray for the family’s dead relatives.  The tradition of 
dressing in costume for Halloween has both European and 
Celtic roots. Hundreds of years ago, winter was an uncertain 
and frightening time. Food supplies often ran low and, for 
many people the short days of winter were full of constant 
worry. On Halloween, it was believed that ghosts came 
back to the earthly world, people thought that they would 
encounter ghosts if they left their homes. To avoid being 
recognized by these ghosts, people would wear masks when 
they left their homes after dark so that the ghosts would 
mistake them for fellow spirits. On Halloween, to keep 
ghosts away from their houses, people would place bowls of 
food outside their homes to appease the ghosts and prevent 
them from attempting to enter.

Halloween in America has always been a holiday filled with 
mystery, magic and superstition. It began as a Celtic 
end-of-summer festival during which people felt especially 
close to deceased relatives and friends. For these friendly 
spirits, they set places at the dinner table, left treats on 
doorsteps and along the side of the road, and lit candles to 
help loved ones find their way back to the spirit world.

This year in KAS everyone celebrated Halloween. Both 
teachers and students have dressed up in costumes for the 



Grade 1 is busy learning about patterns. We began our learning by 
thinking about “what would be a pattern?”, “where would we find 
patterns?”, and “how do we know that something is a pattern?”  
After our brainstorming session in class, we thought that a pattern 
could be: 
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